



**Australian National University
Law Students' Society**

Minutes for Committee Meeting

Date: 16 April 2023

Time: 6:00pm

Location: Moot Court/Zoom

Present: Neha, Will C, Lilli, Lachie, Alex, Sejay, Cian, Will T, Bitu, Thu

Nikki, Callum, Aurelia

Carmen, Raf, Gypsy

Sarah W, Myka, Charli, Kai, Jess, Sam

Ethan, E Wen, Brianna

Asya, Hnin, Nuha

Sarah H, Nikita, Andries

Zainab, Milli

Piper

Absent with Apologies:

- 1. Acknowledgement of Country**
- 2. President (Neha)**

3. Administration (Will C)

- Yearbook-ification of Peppercorn
 - Definitely want to do for comps
 - Relevant director
 - Note from winner
 - *Field* to competitors that we're happy to take any submissions/stories
 - Major (sponsored) events
- AGM constitutional discussions
 - Noting we'll likely hold off any MAJOR ones for an SGM when we're happy with how they fit into the society
 - Proper discussion after reports tonight
- In general, make sure AGM attendance either noted or send apologies ASAP
- Common room
 - Working with Gina (FYO) on making it nicer, re interior decoration as well as outside stuff
 - Want to put framed jersey outside, as well as noticeboard for events/competitions and whatnot
 - Maybe a kind of committee member 'tree' inside with peoples' photos
 - Will be going on proper supply run soon - any stock suggestions?
 - Spons: can we get more consistent local sponsor for anything here? Any status regarding RedBull for exams or other such stuff?
- Committee shirts
 - Now that we have our FYOS, going to contact the supplier about these
 - And will use this as opportunity to request fixes of any typos
 - Currently: Carmen, myself
 - Please note if you have any typos
 - Also for people to COLLECT if they don't have theirs yet

4. Careers (Lilli)

5. Competitions (Lachie)

6. Education (Alex)

7. Equity (Sejay)

8. Events (Cian)

9. Finance (Will T)

10. Social Justice (Bita)

11. Sponsorships (Thu)

Meeting closed: